Innsworth Infant School Luke Lane Innsworth Gloucester GL3 1HJ

Telephone: (01452 730780)

Email: admin@innsworthinfant.gloucs.sch.uk

Website: www.innsworthinfant.org.uk



Innsworth Junior School Rookery Road Innsworth Gloucester GL3 1AX

Telephone: (01452 730377)

Email: office@innsworth-jun.gloucs.sch.uk
Website: www.innsworthjunior.org.uk

Innsworth Schools' Partnership Executive Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Jones B.A.Ed. (Hons), N.P.Q.H.

18th November 2021

TEACHING ASSISTANT VACANCY

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the position of Teaching Assistant at Innsworth Junior School. I hope that you will find the information contained in this application pack useful and I would encourage you to visit the school's website for further details about the school.

We are very proud of the welcoming and nurturing environment we have created at Innsworth Junior School. We are part of the growing Innsworth Schools' Partnership and cater for approximately 145 children aged 7 - 11. We are truly inclusive; welcoming children from the local community and the nearby NATO base, enabling them to learn together by providing a consistent developmental approach to key skills and enjoyable and engaging learning opportunities.

We are seeking to appoint a teaching assistant to start in post on 4th January 2022. The post is temporary to work in a Key Stage 2 class as a general class TA.

Staff are appointed to Innsworth Schools' Partnership meaning there are career development opportunities across our two schools. There is a possibility the role will continue beyond the initial fixed term but this is dependent on pupil numbers and school finances. The closing date for applications (which should be made using the application form provided in this pack) is 12 noon on **Tuesday 30th November**. Short-listed candidates will be informed later that week. References will be sought for short-listed candidates.

We are looking forward to hearing what you can do to help our children have the best possible learning experience and how you will be able to contribute to our committed and friendly staff team.

I do hope that you will want to apply for this post at our school and ask that completed application forms are returned (via post or email) to Mrs Karen Hamblett, school secretary, email: office@innsworth-jun.gloucs.sch.uk.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Kirsten Schofield & Lucy Monk

K. Surspield Kmarle

Co-Executive Headteachers Designate